


Iurge you to reject FPL’s request for a higher return on equity and increase to the monthly
base rate. The PSC must prioritize customers over corporate greed and ensure utility rates
remain fair and affordable.

Please stand up for Floridians and say NO to this massive rate hike.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Paul Bendeck

11133 SW VITALIA CT

Port Saint Lucie FL, 34987-2836
pbendeck@gmail.com




